
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS, DIVISION 8  

902 NORTH SANDHILLS BOULEVARD 

ABERDEEN, NC  28315 

Telephone: (910) 944-2344 

Fax: (910) 944-5623 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

902 NORTH SANDHILLS BOULEVARD 

ABERDEEN, NC  28315 

 

January 23, 2018 

 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

Contract Number: DH00269 

TIP Number:  N/A 

WBS Number:  15BPR.3 

County:  Randolph 

Description: Bridge Preservation Work on Bridge No. 191 over Deep River on US 64  

 

Subject:  Request for Quotation 

 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation is requesting bids for the above-mentioned project 

located in Division 8.   

 

Bid Opening Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

The date of availability for this contract is the date the Contractor begins work but not before March 19, 

2018 or later than May 21, 2018. 

 

The completion date for this contract is the date that is One Hundred Twenty (120) consecutive calendar 

days after and including the date of availability. 

 

Bids shall be prepared and submitted electronically using the on-line system Bid Express®, refer to Article 

102-8(B) of the 2018 Standard Specifications. 

 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation, in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil 

Rights of 1964 (78 Stat. 252) and the Regulations of the Department of Transportation (49 C.F.R., Part 21), 

issued pursuant to such act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that the contract 

entered into pursuant to this notice will be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder without discrimination 

on the grounds of sex, race, color, or national origin. 

 

Proposal packages may be obtained from the Division 8 website at: 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Letting-List.aspx?let_type=8&let_status=Advertised . 

   

For questions, please contact me at (910) 944-2344 or jstroder@ncdot.gov. 
   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey A. Stroder 

Division Proposal Engineer 

 

cc: File 

ec: Mr. T. F. Welch, PE Mr. R. E. Blakley, PE  Prospective Bidders Plan Rooms  
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